
 

2 Hornet Drive, Fulton, MO  65251-2731 
Phone: Voice/TDD 573.590-8000   MO Relay Number: 1.800.735.2966 TDD 

Fax:  573.590.8090 

 

 

No 

 

 

November 9, 2020 

 

Dear FPS Families, 

 
FPS currently has over 40 staff members absent due to various reasons. At this point, we are 
no longer able to effectively maintain in-seat instruction at the elementary level. Bartley, Bush, 
and McIntire Elementary schools will move to distance learning beginning Wednesday, 
November 11th with a projected return date of Monday, November 30th. Staff will be 
working with students tomorrow to prepare for this transition.  
 
Please note: FECC will remain open as normal for now.   

          FMS and FHS will extend distance learning until Monday, November 30th. 
 
At the end of the day on Tuesday, students will be sent home with Chromebooks and materials 
for learning at home. Here are a few items to keep in mind. 
 

• If your student requires a hotspot for internet access, please fill out the form at 
https://forms.gle/PnkiPSiTfzpKAQvt5 to request one per household. The hotspots will be 
given to students by the end of the day on Tuesday. 

 
• During this closure, meals will be available through Grab and Go between the hours of  

11 am - 12:30 pm at Fulton High School and McIntire Elementary. Please roll down a 
back window or pop the trunk for a contact-free delivery of food.  

 
• Should you need help with Google Classroom, Google Meet, SIS 360, Remind, or 

Google Apps for Education, these Technology Tools for parents can be found at 
https://www.fulton58.org/vnews/display.v/SEC/Return%20to%20Learn%7CTechnology%
20Tutorials%20for%20Parents 

 
• Athletics and activities will continue as scheduled unless affected by quarantine. 

 
As always, the number one priority for Fulton Public Schools is to keep our students and staff 
safe. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us at any time.   
 
Thank you for your patience and support throughout this year. 
 
Ty Crain 
Superintendent, Fulton Public Schools 
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